
Please ensure you complete this questionnaire and return it in the attached pre-
paid envelope to reach us by 13 June 2018. 

Name*:…………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Address*:     ………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

* Without this information your vote will not be counted. This information will be used 
only for the purpose of this consultation. We will only use responses from occupiers 
within the proposed area shown on the attached drawing – one response per household 
and returned using the official pre-paid envelope provided. 
 

Are you in favour of extending the Purley CPZ into Lansdowne Road and Sydney 
Avenue?   
 Please choose one option only by putting an ‘X’ in the appropriate box. 
 

Yes, the zone should be extended      
 
 

No, controlled parking is not needed    
 

 

 

The results of the consultation will be presented in a report to the Traffic Management 
Advisory Committee for consideration at its next meeting in the Town Hall, Katharine 
Street, Croydon. The report will be available to view using the following link: 
www.croydon.gov.uk/democracy/dande/minutes  

 
Please return using the pre-paid envelope provided 

Lansdowne Road Area Consultation – QUESTIONNAIRE 


